
 
 

 

 

 
 

Physician Assistant Program COVID-19 Applicant Impact Statement   
 

 
Due to COVID-19 and the changes to institutions of higher education and the 
healthcare environment, the Saint Louis University Physician Assistant Program realizes 

that changes for the spring 2020 semester may have been imposed on applicants 
beyond the applicant’s control.  Therefore, we strongly recommend that each applicant 

complete the optional COVID-19 essay through CASPA. This will allow the Admissions 
Committee to have a more comprehensive view of each applicant during the review 
process for the Saint Louis University Physician Assistant Program. 
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